
WORKSHOP ON NATIONAL EDUCATIONAL POLICY (NEP) 

A workshop on National Education Policy was conducted online for pre-

primary and primary teachers on 22nd July 2023, hosted by Headmistress of 

primary school, Ms. Srivani and Headmistress of pre-primary school, Ms. 

Vijayadurga. Salent features of NEP 2020 focussed on India becoming a global 

knowledge superpower and the purpose of  various reforms in school 

education, including higher and technical education. The policy establishes a 

‘national mission’ on a new foundation of literacy and numeracy, emphasizing on promoting 

multilingualism and Indian languages. 

The workshop rendered the teachers great opportunity to appreciate and 

follow various teaching methods blended with utmost creativity and new 

procedures. It focused on various new strategies and methodologies of 

teaching.  The workshop was a guidance for the teachers or aspiring 

teachers to get accustomed with the new approaches. 

 

 

 

In conclusion, NEP strives to foster the growth of cognitive 

abilities such as basic literacy, critical thinking, and social, 

ethical, and emotional abilities. Moving forward, it would be 

very interesting to see the implementation of the changes, 

hopefully bettering the country’s educational system. 

  

 


